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Report No. 8 – Draft Transitional Corporate Plan 2008/09 

Appendix 2: (Which was marked “to follow” on the Report). 

 

Views of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee on the Draft Transitional Corporate Plan 

 

The Overview and Scrutiny Committee reviewed the Draft Transitional Corporate Plan 2008/09 at 
their meeting on 24th January 2008.   
 
They made the following recommendation: 

 
 

Resolved that the following comments on the Transitional 
Corporate Plan be considered by the Executive: 
 
1) That a column be added to the Plan setting out 

previous targets. 
 
2) That actions assigned to CMB be re-assigned to the 

Chief Executive. 
 

Note - It was also suggested that the Climate Change goal be renamed to Energy Management. 
 
 


